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Art:
 
Per our discussion today, I have confirmed that the applicant intends to specify a radiation
center above mean sea level of 477 meters, not 479 meters as indicated in the application.
 
Please let me know if you need further information in order to process the application. 
Thank you,
 
David

 

DAVId A. O'CoNNoR

PaRtNER

2300 N StREEt, NW
SUitE 700
WasHiNGtON, DC 20037-1128
MaiN 202.783.4141
DiREct 202.383.3429
FaX 202.783.5851
dOcONNOR@wBKLaw.cOm

www.wBKLaw.cOm

 

This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer,
LLP which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure,
copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this
electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 202.783.4141 or by electronic mail
administrator@wbklaw.com immediately.

mailto:doconnor@wbklaw.com
mailto:Arthur.Doak@fcc.gov
http://www.wbklaw.com/

